
As1/05/01/2022 
 

To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

 Wishing you all a HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR- 2022.  

This is to inform you that the office of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters 

located at 16 Mahatma Gandhi Marg, Indraprastha Estate, New Delhi is following the strict 

guidelines issued by the Government maintaining social distancing and other official protocol in 

view of rising number of COVID cases and restrictions in Delhi due to the emergence of Omicron 

variant. The Public dealings are not entertained physically with effect from 06/01/2022 in view 

of rising number of COVID cases following the emergence of Omicron variant. Action will be taken 

only through emails/post. 
 

It is also to notify that all the branches of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters 

located at Guwahati, Bengaluru, Kolkata, New Ashok Nagar Delhi, Gadpuri Haryana, Kurseong, 

Darjeeling and Pachmarhi, Madhya Pradesh will function as per local Government guidelines.  The 

day to day administration of the National Association will be taken through emails and post only.  
 

The Officials of the State Associations of the Bharat Scouts and Guides can communicate by email 

for any matter related to the Organisation in info@bsgindia.org with a copy to 

director@bsgindia.org or contact over phone in case of any need. This may please be 

communicated to all concerned stakeholders.  
 

Stay Safe by using Mask, Sanitizer and maintain Social distancing.  
 

Sorry for the inconvenience caused.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

(RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 

DIRECTORDS 
Copy to: 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts & Guides. 

2. The Chairman/ Secretary, Railway Scout & Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18th Institutional Area, Sahid 

Jeet Singh Marg, New Delhi-110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navodaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area,B-15, Sector-62, 

Noida, Uttar Pradesh-201309. 

5. Assistant Director BSG Regional Offices for follow-up please. 

 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
                                                                                Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370126,23378667 
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SUB: PUBLIC DEALINGS ARE NOT ENTERTAINED PHYSICALLY WITH EFFECT FROM 

06/01/2022 AT THE OFFICE OF THE NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS, NEW 

DELHI 
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